
MEXICO HOUSING AUTHORITY 
828 Garfield Avenue, Mexico, MO  65265 

573-581-2294                                                                 August 2023 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

August 4– Office closed for Administrative Work Day 

August 17-Resident Association Meeting, 3 pm 

August 23– Mexico first day of school 

September 1—Office closed for Administrative Work Day 

September 4—Office closed in observance of Labor Day 

September 10—Grandparents Day 

September 11—Day of Service & Remembrance 

September 21—Resident Association Meeting, 3 pm 

September 23—First Day of Autumn 

 

STAY TUNED!!    

MHA helping to 
promote healthy 
classrooms this 

Fall!!! 

Tenant Spotlight   

We can always count on 
D’Milo to follow MHA    
Resident ObligaƟons!  

Thank you                      
D’Milo Nunnelly!! 

_________________________ 

Nominate Your Neighbor!! 

Put a message in the drop 
box at the office to nominate 
someone you would like to 

see featured in our next    
Tenant Spotlight! 



Tenant Reminders….. 
· Do NOT allow anyone not on your lease 

to  use your address for mailing          
purposes.  This is a violaƟon of your 
lease. 

· Do NOT  house guests for more than 30 
calendar days per year or more than 7 
consecuƟve days.  Unauthorized guests 
are a  violaƟon of your lease. 

· Make sure trash is put out on your         
designated trash pick up day and the 
empty can removed from curb the next 
day. 

· Guardian Pest Control & MHA staff will 
be in your unit to spray for pests.  Please 
make sure your screen doors are         
unlocked and pets are secured.   

 Friday, August 25th: 

MacFarlane, Fieldcrest,  Missouri, Wade,        
Liberty, Breckenridge, Singleton,  Buchanan, 
Hassen, Boulevard, Holt and LafayeƩe 

Friday, September 8th: 

Trinity, Garfield, Seminary, Central, Tyronn Lue, 
Union, Calhoun and Bolivar 

Check out the MHA web page for recent  informaƟon, MHA staff  
contact informaƟon and important documents you may need!!  

mexicoha.com 

Like us on Facebook   www.facebook.com/mexicohousing/  

Congratulations to our MHA “Employee of the Quarter”! 

Heather has been an employee with MHA since February 2022 
working as a Program Assistant for the Public Housing                  
program.   The voter wrote:  “She is always friendly during any   
contact.  Always helpful!!”   MHA is grateful  to have Heather as 
part of our team! 

Nominate a MHA employee!! 

To nominate a MHA employee you would like to see featured in our next 
“Employee of the Quarter,” stop by the MHA office and put your        

nominaƟon in the box out front! 






